
From: Richard Foster <rfosternlus@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/5/2013 8:15:30 PM
Subject: Wexford Golf

We spoke at the Governor's Christmas Party in Dec and talked about the golf she's having at
Wexford. I beleive this is for service personnel and I wanted to see how I can help as Area President 
of the Navy League. Being that I live in Wexford too I'll be more than happy to do what I can. I'm 
trying to re-build the Hilton Head Council and this would be good exposure for us.

I had an appointment with the Governor Thursday and wanted to discuss this with her. However due 
to her schedule this was cancelled. I'd appreciate the opportunity to help and participate.
Thanks,
Dick Foster
Area President, South Carolina
Navy League of the United States
201-704-3095
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